
SYNOPSIS 
CUPE Local 1233 Extension 

Agreement  
Following the cancellation of our June bargaining dates, the parties found themselves in a 

situation due to scheduling demands, we would not be able to begin a full round of bargaining 

until sometime this Fall.  

As the existing contract continues to be in force, we offered CUPE an additional 1 year rollover 

option with an appropriate wage increase.  What this means is the existing contract continues 

from April 1, 2019 through to March 31, 2020  with no language changes and the members will 

receive a wage increase this year.   And after some negotiations, the Local voted to ratify this 

offer with a 2% wage increase effective April 1, 2019. This wage increase is consistent with 

contracts of our comparator municipal units.  

As part of the discussions the parties agreed to begin negotiations for the next contract in the 

Fall of 2019 with the goal of having a new contract ready prior to the next expiry date.  

 

 

 

 

MOTION: 

That Council approve the CUPE Local 1233 Collective Agreement 
Extension.  


